
 

 

 

 

 

Transition for September 2021 - Meet the teachers! 

Mrs Buckley 

 

 

Tell us a little about yourself… 

I am originally from Bedfordshire but have lived in 

Lincolnshire for the last ten years. 

 

I have two dogs called Bella and Molly and a parrot 

called Hugo who likes to sing to me when I am 

working at home! Outside of school, I like to spend 

my time walking my dogs and taking Bella to agility 

classes where I am trying to get fit enough to keep up 

with her! 
 

I have been working in education for over fifteen 

years and have worked in a mixture of different 

schools where I have taught children from Reception 

to Year 6. I really enjoy getting to know the children I 

work with and helping them to be the best they can 

be.  
 

How long have you worked at Poplar Farm School? 

 

I have been working at Poplar since March 2020 covering classes in Year 1 and Year 2 and 

am very excited to be joining the team two days a week from September 2021. 

 

What is your favourite thing about working with children? 
 

Working with children is such a privilege! I really enjoy getting to know each child’s unique 

personality and working with them to develop their own learning.  
 

Tell us something not many people know about you 
 

I can snowboard! 

 

Tell us a joke - 

Q: Why was the dog sweating so much? 

 

A: She was a hot dog! 
 

 


